
Subject: Assessment Increase / Levy
From: Tara Devine <tara@venicebeachbid.com>
Date: 06/13/2018 07:52 PM
To: Rita Moreno <Rita.Moreno@lacity.org>, Dennis Rader
<dennis.rader@lacity.org>

The Board voted 5-1 today to increase assessments by 5% in 2019.

Dennis - I believe I will have the levy for you tomorrow.  If I should cc any of your
staff, just let me know whom.  We have approx. 450 properties and 325 owners.

Rita - can you remind me in what form we provide evidence of the Board vote?  I
won't have adopted meeting minutes until mid-July.
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